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Miss Laura’s Kindergarten Class
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January News





A Peek at Our Weeks


January has crept up quickly!  This month we will be continue to work on our alphabet and really focusing on our letter sounds.  In math, we will be working on special sense and geometry, learning 2-D and 3-D shapes.  In social we will be discussing the importance of our names, as well as our virtue of the month, honesty.











Reminders





Please remember to have your child wear snow pants, a hat, warm mittens, and a coat everyday.  


Fridays Fridays Fridays!  Kindergarten will now be coming to school on Friday!





 Check out our website!





The Kindergarten class has their own website!  Check it often for updates, calendars, photos, and notes!





� HYPERLINK "http://misslaurakindergarten.weebly.com/" �http://misslaurakindergarten.weebly.com/�





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.bubblews.com/assets/images/news/1753111163_1377593777.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Upcoming Events


January 6th – Classes start


January 13th – School Council at 7 p.m.


January 15th – Backwards Day


January 29th – Kinder Teddy Bear Picnic


January 31th – P.D. Day NO SCHOOL
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